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Executive Board meeting 31 January 2022 

Summary of outcomes 

 

The Chair of the Executive Board, Mr Ladislav Hamran, opened the meeting and welcomed the members 
to the second meeting in 2022 of the Executive Board of Eurojust.  

 

Main discussions 

The Executive Board reviewed the draft Eurojust Annual Report 2021. 

The Executive Board took note of the state of play of the Eurojust anti-fraud strategy action plan. 

The Executive Board took note of an overview of the JITs Network Secretariat’s activities and 
accomplishments over the past two years and its planned short-term future activities. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


